
Matauri Bay School 
Matauri Bay School will deliver a supportive interactive learning 
environment where all are challenged to fulfill their potential in the world. 

 
Newsletter  Week 4 Term 3 2019

 
Principal Kōrero   
Tēnā koutou whānau,  
Maths PLD 
Ka nui te mahi i te kura i ēnei wiki 3 me te 4. Term 3 is always a busy term for activities in and                         
out of the kura. We have been continuing our school wide maths programme with Whaea               
Alison Robinson. She has been working with the teachers in each room and modelling how we                
can use maths skills in our daily lives. 
Roller Mills Success 
We would like to acknowledge the following boys for trialling for Roller Mills from our area.                
Kenneth Tua, Damian Flavell, Nathaniel Niuloa, TeMana Nordstrom and Falcon Anderson.           
Congratulations to Kenneth, Damian and Nathaniel who made the 2019 squad. We are super              
proud of you boys. 
Northland Rugby 7’s 
Our year 7&8 students competed in the Northland 7’s day in Hikurangi this week. We played                
Okaihau, Wellsford, Rawene and Otamatea in the pool stages and Te KKM o Kaikohe in the                
final. We lost 20-15 to kura in the final. A successful day and a big thanks to our 3 managers                    
Kawiti, Manaia and Jackson. 
Raised gardens with Bunnings Warehouse 
Bunnings Warehouse kaimahi Haki Himiona and Caroline helped coordinate our maintenance           
team of Boedi, Gideon, Parao, Manaia, Kawiti, Jackson, Nevaeh and Alex who measured, cut,              
nailed and then filled with soil the four planter boxes for our garden to table programme. Each                 
class now has a raised garden to maintain and we will get some valuable practical learning                
outside of the classroom started. Hopefully some delicious vegetables to eat also. 
Kapa Haka practices 
We have continued the learning of our kapa haka bracket for Waitaruke. A huge mihi going out                 
to Whaea Char who has been teaching us the kupu and the mahi a ringa for those waiata. The                   
boys are making good progress with our haka as well. Mahi tonu tātou. 
Winter Sports fundraiser 
We sent out a panui on Monday 12th August regarding our upcoming winter sports fundraiser.               
Any support will be very much appreciated. All funds will go towards our end of year cost for all                   
our tamariki. Thank you to those who have already donated items off the list. 
Zoofari Trip 
Remember to get our permission slips in for our upcoming trip to the Zoo, Kelly Tarltons and                 
Parakai pools. 
 
Mauri ora kia tātou 
Jared Nordstrom 
 
Rā whānau ki a koe:​  Darren turned 13 on 9/8, Manawa M turns 10 15/8, Haelyn turns 6 on 20/8, Kimai 
turns 8 on 20/8, Aprilis turns 12 28/8, Manawa T turns 10 29/8, Damian turns 13 30/8  
 

Upcoming Calendar Events 

Cross Country 
Totara North 30th August 
 
Whangaroa Winter Sports at Kaeo Rugby Club 
Thursday 26th September 

Year 1 - 6 Zoofari Trip 
Wednesday 28th - Thursday 29th 2019  
AIMS games 2019 
Sunday 8th September- 13 September 
Term  2019 Ends 
Friday 27th September 2019 

 



 

 

 
 

Tai Timu Tai Huri Tai Roa 

   

Haelyn Takaia TeTangata Adams Princez Epiha 

Tawhirimatea Tāne Māhuta Tawhirimātea 
 

  

 

Honey-Faye Wiki Bevan Sanders Manaakitia Rapata 

Rongo-mā-Tāne Tāne Māhuta Tāne Māhuta 
 



 
 
 

   

   

   

 
 

 


